Birthday Cards for Abby

The South Carroll Lioness Lions Club has embraced our Lions Motto of *We Serve* in our continued support for a little girl in our community with brain cancer. Abby continues her battle with cancer as well as pneumonia, a curvature in her spine that may require bracing or other treatment and she must have all her childhood immunization shots again.

Abby will turn six years old on November 27th and our club would like Lions from throughout the Multiple District to send her a birthday card. Last year she received 243 cards and we are hoping for twice that many this year! Please bring an ageappropriate birthday card for Abby to the November 6th cabinet meeting or mail it to Abby, ^c/_o 1743 Deer Park Road, Finksburg, MD 21048 or to Abby, $^{c}/_{0}$ P.O. Box 1353, Sykesville, MD 21784 by November 20th. The South Carroll club will deliver all the cards to her at one time.



Thank you for helping us support Abby,

Lion President Susan Bonura

Susan R. Bonura